
From: Nathan Hamburger
To: Amber Victoria
Subject: FW: Joint meeting
Date: Wednesday, January 26, 2022 7:51:07 PM

Nathan Hamburger
City Manager
Serving the City of Agoura Hills
(818) 597-7308
Nhamburger@agourahillscity.org

Please note that the City of Agoura Hills has transitioned to a new email and website address at agourahillscity.org.
All existing correspondence to our previous email and web server will be automatically forwarded to our new
address.

-----Original Message-----
From: Fran Pavley < >
Sent: Wednesday, January 26, 2022 7:50 PM
To: Nathan Hamburger <NHamburger@agourahillscity.org>
Subject: Joint meeting

This is my 4th zoom webinar meeting today.  Never have had a problem.   When I click on your agenda it says
unable to join the meeting because it says the meeting ID is not valid. Please read.

Two comments on the AHCCC.

Please Sign the letter with Calabasas to be eligible for a grant from Supervisor Kuehl to repair the roof. She has
limited funds available.

Figure out management details as the next step.

  Just a FYI .  There wouldn’t be a Community Center without Agoura Hills initiating the use of this county property
for a Regional Community Center nearly 30 years ago. 

Sent from my iPhone
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